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18th June 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Whizz Kids parents 
 
Since Whizz Kids was set up in September 2015, we have tried to ensure that our prices are competitive and 
represent best value for the care we provide for your children.  However, we are now faced with both 
increased staffing and running costs and Governors have taken the decision that from September 2019, we 
will have to implement a minor increase to the cost of Whizz Kids sessions as follows : 
 
Breakfast Club 
£5.00 per session for regular weekly bookings 
£6.00 per session for occasional bookings 
 
After-School Club 
£11.00 per session for regular weekly bookings 
£12.00 per session for occasional bookings 
 
We have made numerous improvements to our Whizz Kids breakfast and after-school clubs, in particular  
relocating the club from the group room to a bigger room with better access to covered, outside play and 
improved facilities to deliver hot and cold snacks.  By doing this we have also been able to accommodate 
more children at Whizz Kids than previously.  All income generated by Whizz Kids is re-invested back in to the 
school, helping to improve the school environment and facilities, and provide new and exciting resources for 
the children to enjoy. 
 
We hope that you understand that these price increases are necessary in order to cover our costs and to 
ensure that we maintain the high standard of care that you as parents expect from our wraparound 
provision.   

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Catherine Burnham 
Headteacher 


